
Peace Embassy Opening in Estonia
Estonia, Olga Martinson, June 13-15, 2018 

From June 13 till June 15 Dr. and Mrs. Balcomb and Mr. and Mrs. Corley visited Estonia, the first nation 
in their Baltic nations visit. 

On June 14, 2018, at 7 am, Estonian members celebrated two Holy Days together with Regional Group 
Chair’s and Regional Presidents’ couples. They read Father’s words about the meaning of the Holy 
Days. 

This day happened to be very special. Estonian members together with Ambassadors for Peace and 
friends of UPF held the opening ceremony of a new Peace Embassy in Estonia, Tallinn. Atmosphere 
was festive and happy. 

After ribbon was cut, cake was cut as well, and the following program was full of congratulations, 
musical performances and gymnastics show. Everyone enjoyed music and food. The key speaker 
Mr. Jack Corley shared about main activity of the Family Federation. Later of the same day main guests 
had a boat trip and enjoyed sightseen. 



 
 


